
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 07/12/2015.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
Dear office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire, 
 
Could you please provide a copy of the allocation of funding for community safety 
partnerships for the financial year 2013/2014, broken down by recipient? If possible, I 
would like to receive the information via email.  
 
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
 

CSP 13/14 Allocation Notes 
Leicester City £163,288  
Leicestershire Community 
Safety Partnership 

£156,237 This was given to the County 
Council and they would have 
to answer as to how this was 
distributed between their CSPs 
or indeed if they spent it at that 
higher level. 

Rutland £38,150  
Charnwood £29,000  
North West Leicestershire £23,037  
Blaby and Hinckley & Bosworth £21,319 We initially gave 6 months 

funding to all CSPs. For the 
second 6 months funding 
Hinckley & Bosworth and 
Blaby decided to join their 
CSP’s which is reflected 
separately below 

Oadby and Wigston £19,996  
Melton £19,800  
Harborough £18,542  
Hinckley & Bosworth £12,000 We initially gave 6 months 
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funding to all CSPs. For the 
second 6 months funding 
Hinckley & Bosworth decided 
to join their CSP with Blaby’s 
which is reflected separately 
above 

Blaby £12,000 We initially gave 6 months 
funding to all CSPs. For the 
second 6 months funding 
Blaby decided to join their CSP 
with Hinckley & Bosworth’s 
which is reflected separately 
above 

Total £513,369  

 
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Steven Morris  
 
Steven Morris 
Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 

Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law.   

Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 

 

 


